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28 January, 2010 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

It is with deep honor and respect that I write this letter to demonstrate my personal, as well 

as professional, support for Kara and Daniel Hidalgo. Their desire to create visual art workshops for 

children allows for their unique gifts and talents to be shared, as well as provides a safe place for the 

gifts and talents of the community’s children to blossom and grow.  

  

The arts provide unique gifts to us all.  Through the process of constructing, creative problem 

solving and critical thinking skills are developed.   These skills are essential for greater comprehension 

of the self and of divergent perspectives.  The emotions are engaged when creating.  It takes 

concentration, confidence, and control to express one’s thoughts, feelings and desires in a piece of 

work.  And finally, the arts provide a foundation for community as it creates a sense of belonging 

based on the distinct contributions of each individual. 

 

I admire and appreciate the goals of Kara and Daniel.   I feel their work will serve their 

community to the fullest, beginning with each child that is given a chance to shine their light through 

works of art.   

 

 

With best regards, 

 

 

Gale Dawn Scott, M.A. Ed 

 

 

 

 


